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On Test
E When tested in the PW workshop, the limiter drew ap-

Fig. 8: Circuit for a 30V stabilised power supply
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17Hz-20kHz.

proximately 40mA from a 30V supply. When a frequency
of 1kHz was applied, the circuit was found to limit very
successfully for input voltages between 400mV and 1-2V
p-p. The 6dB bandwidth was measured as being frogl

Club News

Steve Boler G8VEF, is now the
secretary of the Derwent Valley
Amateur Radio Society which meets
on the first Monday of the month in
Chatsworth Hall which is part of
Matlock College of Further Education.
All newcomers are welceme.

Steve can be contacted on:
Chesterfield (0264) 39204 (home) or
Matlock (0629) 2430/2817 (work).

The North Devon Radio Club meets
twice a month, on the second Wednes-
day of the month at 7.45pm, the venue
is Pilton Community College, Chad-
diford Lane, Barnstable. At 7.30pm on
the fourth Wednesday of the month the
venue changes to Bideford School and
Community College, Abbotsham
Road, Bideford. Further details from:
The Secretary, H. G. Hughes G4CG,
“Crinnis”, High Wall, Sticklepath,
Barnstable EX3 12DP.

The Lagan Valley Amateur Radio
Society GI4GTY, meet on the second
Monday of every month and always
includes a film or an interesting talk.
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Meetings are held at the Scout Hall,
Dromore and visitors or prospective
new members are always welcome.
Further details from: The Secretary,
R. McClurg, 4 Alfred Terrace,
Dollingstown, Craigavon, Co. Armagh,
Northern Ireland. Tel: Lurgan (076 22)
37173.

CB News

As recently reported in the national
press, the Greater London Council and
the Society of Motor Manufacturers
have added their support to the cam-
paign to legalise Citizens’ Band Radio.

We have received letters from two
groups supporting the campaign. First,
the Harrow and Wembley Citizens’
Band Group, whose members come
from all over NW London. The group is
strictly a non-user group and was star-
ted in September 1979, by two people
who saw the need for local groups to
assist in promoting the national cam-
paign to legalise CB.

The group meet at 7.30pm on the
first and third Monday of the month at
the Queens Arms, High Street,
Wealdstone, Middlesex. All interested
parties are welcome. Further details
from: The Membership Secretary, Bill
Ridgeway, 7 Sandringham Crescent,
Harrow HA2 9BW. Tel: 071-422 7570.

Second, a group who produce a
monthly magazine/newsletter called
“Bandstand” whose readers include,
Councillors Theo Yard, Chairman of the
recently formed Steering Committee
and Richard Town, Technical Adviser
to the All Party Group of MPs, and
Patrick Wall MP, the Chairman of that
group, also about 400 other people up
and down the country.

An annual subscription to “Band-
stand” costs £3.60 (12 editions) or 3
IRCs for overseas readers. Anyone
writing to “Bandstand” will be sent
some “Bumper Stickers’ so long as an
s.a.e. is enclosed. Further details from:
The Editor, Mike Evans, BM Band-
stand, London WCTV 6XX.
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